



Scotty's Little Soldiers PO BOX 202 Wisbech PE14 4DJ

Help us to support the children of Britain's fallen heroes

Dear Birds and Co Solicitors LLP,

Just a little note to say a quick hello from all of us at Scotty's Little Soldiers and a massive thank you for fund raising to support the charity for children of the fallen. The money you have raised by fund raising has left us feeling deeply touched.

Scotty's Little Soldiers supports the children by sending them birthday and Christmas presents, gift vouchers at particular tough times of the year and tickets for day out as well as enabling them to use the Scotty lodges when they need a break. Your kind donation will help us to continue to support the children in this way.

Knowing that there are people like you who are willing to help the children our fallen heroes leave behind, means such a great deal to all of us and goes towards helping make Scotty's Little Soldiers a huge success.

Thank you again and best wishes,

With love and gratitude from the bottom of our hearts,

Nikki & Everyone at Scotty's Little Soldiers.